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Important Update to Cohort Weekly Lesson
Streams

Due to sponsorship changes, CL-150 Cohort lesson streams, other than higher level Mandarin,
will begin re-issuing past lessons starting July 12. Mandarin Chinese Cohort lesson streams at
ILR 2+, 3, and now 3+ will receive a new lesson every week.

All Cohort subscribers will continue to receive a weekly lesson every Monday, either new or
chosen from the previous six months of the Cohort lessons. Most languages and levels also have
hundreds of additional CL-150 Cohort lessons available via the Browse tab.

Over the last five years, CL-150 Cohort lesson streams have become a key resource for USG on-
the-job language sustainment and enhancement, and we recognize the importance many
programs place on this service.

How can the next generation of CL-150 Cohorts be better for you? Please take this
short, anonymous survey.

As always, if you have questions, please contact us at usg@transparent.com.
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